September 19, 2010

Dear Board President,

I hereby resign my position as a Board Member of Willow Education (WE) effective September 19, 2010.

I want to express my deep appreciation to all of you for your dedication and tireless efforts to move WE *dba* Bay Area Technology School (BayTech) forward. I have the utmost respect for all who have served BayTech without expectation of benefit, except for the knowledge that you have helped continue, improve, and expand the Mission of BayTech. My personal relationships with past and present members will be forever cherished.

Sincerely,

Suleyman Bahceci, Ph.D.

Chief Executive Officer Magnolia Public Schools